

TOWN OF NEWPORT, NH Board of Selectmen

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Newport, New Hampshire meeting of November 18, 2019 has been cancelled.

The next regular meeting of the Board of Selectmen is scheduled for December 2, 2019 at 6:30 p.m.

All meetings will be held in the Board of Selectmen's Meeting Room at the Newport Town Offices, 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH, at 6:30 p.m.

Posted:

Town Office Building Richards Free Library

County Commissioner's Building

www.newportnh.gov